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Our final term of 2023 is a busy one! 
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Inservice Day  

A reminder that it is an in-service 

day on  

Friday 10th November. 

The school is closed to pupils on this 

day. 

Parent Council 

Our next Parent Council meeting is on the 

16th November at 6pm to finalise Christmas 

activities. 

 

Everyone is very welcome. 

Christmas Lunch/Christmas Jumper Day                                    

 

Christmas lunch is served on Friday 15th December.  Children can wear their Christmas 

jumpers on this day.             

 
                         

 

 

  

 

                                      

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties 

Nursery – 19th December (pm) 

P1/2 – 20th December (pm) 

P3/4 – 15th December (pm) 

P4/5 – 18th December (pm) 

P5/6 – 21st December (pm) 

P6/7 – 21st December (pm) Christmas movie in their classroom   

 

Children should bring their party clothes to school and get changed after lunchtime if they 

are not having a home lunch. 

 

Christmas Fayre/Christmas Carols 

 

This will take place on Friday 8th December. 

 

There will be various stalls and lots of children’s crafts. 

 

Christmas carol singing will follow in the playground.  Remember to 

bring your headtorch! 

 

Further details to follow.     

 

                            

 

 

 

 

Wraparound – 

Christmas Holidays   

Just a reminder that 

there is NO 

Wraparound service 

available in the 

Christmas holidays.    
P1 Literacy Evening 

We wish to welcome the parents of our P1 

children into school on the  

9th November 6pm - 7pm to explore the early 

stages of reading and writing at Luncarty. There 

will also be an opportunity to experience some 

active literacy activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Halloween Movie Night 

This was organised by our Parent Council 

and was a great success raising £300.24. 

Thank you to all the parent helpers. 

Flu Vaccinations 

 

Flu vaccinations will take 

place in the school on 

Wednesday,  

22nd November. 



              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Post 

The children are welcome to send Christmas cards again this year using our 

Christmas Post Service.  It will start on 11th December and the last post will be 

delivered on 20th December.  

All cards must be clearly labelled with the recipient’s name and class and posted 

into the post box in the school. 

 

Cold packed lunch option 

A cold packed lunch to take 

home on Friday 22nd 

December will be available. 

P6/7 should make payment 

on Parentpay.  Further 

information to follow. 

Nursery Festive Sing-along 

Come and pick up your nursery child a little 

earlier on the last day of term and join in a 

festive sing-along. 

11.15am to 11.45am. 

Nursery Parent Contact 

Nursery staff will contact the parents to arrange Parent Contact 

appointments for week commencing 13th November. 

Retro Games Morning 

Children in P1-7 are welcome to bring games to school on the last 

morning of term (Friday 22nd December). 

Please do not bring in games that are very precious.   

No electronics please. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions or queries? Then please get in touch… 

School Office: (01738) 474185     

Breakfast/After school: (01738) 474190 

E-mail:  luncarty@pkc.gov.uk 

Website: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/pk/luncartyprimary 

Twitter: @LuncartyP 

P1 Height and Weight 

P1 will have a height and weight check on  

Thursday 16th November. 

P4/5 Christmas Jumper Swap 

Do you want to swap your Christmas jumper?  P4/5 are running a Christmas jumper 

swap.  The aim is to reuse before we need to recycle.  Hand in your old clean jumper 

from 7th–9th November to P4/5.  You will be given a ticket to bring back from Monday 

13th November 3.15-3.30pm in the school foyer to pick a replacement jumper. They 

will be available each day until there is none left!  
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